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STREET FEEDINGS

FEET WASHING

BUS TICKETS HOME
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We fed 1400+ unhoused or less
fortunate people during the
third quarter. We were
able to pray  with our friends,
find out their needs and                 

This is Adeline and Danica. Adeline
recently had several surgeries,
including 3 toes amputated due to
diabetes. Adelaine also recently
had a stroke and did not appear to
have much energy. 

Jose was found at Lorenzi Park.
Jose came to Vegas for a job.
When he got here the job did not
exist. He found himself at The
Courtyard where all of his
possessions got stolen. 

Over 215 people were blessed to have their
feet washed. 

Care Chest and the Harbor were there, which
provides assistance to children and their
families... It was an amazing event and we
were all blessed to be a part of it!!!

Danica is her daughter who has been taking
care of her. We were able to contact a sister
that said she would would gladly take them in.
We got them on the bus to California that day. 

He had been here for about 2 weeks. No phone,
no nothing. He was trying to get back to
California. We confirmed with his friend that
he had a place there. We were able to get him
on the bus back home immediately!

Josh has a typical story. He came
to Vegas for a job. The job wound
up not panning out. He ran out of
money and wound up around the
Homeless Corridor. The DWSS
referred him to us and we were
able to connect with his sister who
gadly welcomed him home.  

BUS TICKETS HOME
Isaiah came to us thru DWSS.
The city is out of funding for Bus
Tickets Home and we were bale
to get him back home to New
Jersey the same day...

address those that we could.  We provide
Bibles and Devotions, along with clothing and
many other items our friends need.



HOUSING

Stephanie came to us while
living at the Las Vegas Rescue
Mission.. She wound up
moving back to Wisconsin to
be with her mom. WE were
able to get her into
Independent Living. 

We’ve been walking alongside
Ruth and Michelle for five
years. They finally decided to
get themselves off the streets
and into a weekly. No more
gambling!!! 

Naenae -We hooked up with 
 HopeLink and they got her 
 family into a temporary
 shelter
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HOUSING
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The coats, socks, and winter clothing you've
provided are being used to ensure that kids
who come to school without proper attire
are able to stay warm and comfortable.
In addition to clothing, we've also been able
to provide students with books, offering
them the chance to expand their knowledge
and imaginations. 

Tajuana had to flee a
situation and needed a
helping hand to get into
hosing. We were able to pay
the Admin  Fee and get her
into Independant Living

Henry reached out wanting
housing but didn’t have
enough money. We added him
to the Job Board and he was
able to secure a job and we
were able to get him into
shared housing. Atrina  -We were able to get

Atrina into God In Me
Ministries Shared Housing
and pay half of her 1st
month’s rent. 

Mark Manendo - We were
able to get Mark into
Independent Living and
cover the Admin Fee for
him.

Thanks to your generous
donations, their Resource
Center is now filled to the brim
with items that are making a
real difference.

Janelle reached out needing a
job. I told her to get a Security
job as they are always hiring. We
were able to pay for her Guard
Card and Fingerprinting and she
is now working!



IN MEMORY

HOME FURNISHINGS
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Ryk found us when he met
Skylar. He had just gotten
into VA housing and had
nothing nor a job. We were
able to furnish his brand
new apartment and
provide all the necessities 

Brittney is one of our friends we have been
following and recently got into Sober Living.
We were able to find her a bike so that she
could start working Grub Hub to make some
money.

latawique is the mother of 4
children under the age of 7.
She got into housing thru The
Rescue Mission and we were
able to furnish her entire 2
bedroom apartment!!

UPDATES
Since going into Recuperative
Care Center, Sheila has been
completely clean of all
substances, gained 50lbs,
gotten new teeth, all her
wounds  healed, got approved
for SSDI, got her license back,  

Kathleen passed away the end
of September at Sunrise
Hospital. She struggled with
alcoholism and the demons
would not let go of her. We
pray that she is in heaven with
our Heavenly Father. 

Manny lived around the 13th
Street Cul de sac and had been
struggling with a bad leg
wound. His friends found him
one morning deceased. Word is
that it could have been cardiac
arrest or pulmonary embolism.

HOMES FURNISHEDTIP THE WAITRESS
God sure gave us an amazing
waitress to be blessed today.
Not only was she kind and did
a great job, she was extremely
grateful when she received
this beautiful envelope full of
goodies and a tip of $800.

he needed. Ryk is a Veteran and we were also
able to provide him with a bicycle so he can
get to the food pantries and look for a job. 

and is set to go into permanent housing! She
has reconnected with her family, and was
able to watch her daughter graduate with her
masters degree as a Nurse Practitioner, on
Zoom today!! Praise the Lord!



PARTNERS                            

PARTNERS                            

PARTNERS                            

PARTNERS

50 women’s  purses for our homeless
friends! They go all out and put extra
goodies in these! Snacks, laundry
detergent, dryer sheets, money for the
laundromat, all your regular hygiene, and so
many other goodies! Thank you for
partnering in this annual event!!
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Ladies Making a
Difference did it again!
They went above and
beyond and put together
150 mens backpacks & 

We are always looking for
resources to help our
friends on the streets.
Chino has several
Indepentant Homes in the
valley which are in such
demand. 

 Carrie Bundy has been
donating the most
amazing winter hats and
shawls. She uses the
finest yarn, and they are
so gorgeous!!! She has an
amazing heart for the 

homeless!! This is the second year that she
has donated to us. Thank you Carrie!!

We were blessed to be approached by Street
Dogz to come and join us at our monthly
Potluck In The Park. Every month they join us
as we provide a nice meal to our friends and
they bring so many items for all the fur babies
that we are blessed to hang out with for an
hour or two. They not only provide food, but
clothing, dishes, leashes and so much more!!!

Sandy has been a friend of mine for almost 30
years. She is the Founder of FUPI (Forclosed
Upon Pets). We are blessed that she donates
lots and lots of dog food to us along with
clothing and other items for the pets. We are
so grateful for her support over the years. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1585143475134171/?__cft__[0]=AZUhhAg3HWc8AxeQq0cuzK8yup7CRKNxhOUpO7bcDMvXGX2bJoScOLzUPSz-_URndbhysHfmlvUXTrtTZkPQqzeQ6atB0BOukbTKtuXWcI2KegqV4k-s9pdluhU_QHYWj9_Z_KZAxo8f8NZ1Dl-rY-uwjgJIP-8eGxBMk3CHSHluZ_aFb7Gdd7Ixe_OIFf8rqcmbfSKHNG_af12GhOCi12CC&__tn__=-UK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1585143475134171/?__cft__[0]=AZUhhAg3HWc8AxeQq0cuzK8yup7CRKNxhOUpO7bcDMvXGX2bJoScOLzUPSz-_URndbhysHfmlvUXTrtTZkPQqzeQ6atB0BOukbTKtuXWcI2KegqV4k-s9pdluhU_QHYWj9_Z_KZAxo8f8NZ1Dl-rY-uwjgJIP-8eGxBMk3CHSHluZ_aFb7Gdd7Ixe_OIFf8rqcmbfSKHNG_af12GhOCi12CC&__tn__=-UK-R
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This year we were able to adopt 8 
families. We were able to provide

trees and the kids were
abundantly blessed with an 

amazing  Christmas
Thank you to
all of you that
adopted these
children and

famiies


